
From: Veldran, Katherine
To: Phillips, Katherine A. <PHILLIKA@dhec.sc.gov>

Date: 12/11/2015 1:20:30 PM
Subject: RE: Dam and Reservoir Safety Act

Katie,
Can you provide us with a backgrounder for the Dam and Reservoir Act? 
Just to confirm DHEC worked with the Speaker on this legislation, correct? 
Thanks, KV

From: Phillips, Katherine A. [mailto:PHILLIKA@dhec.sc.gov]
Sent: Thursday, December 10, 2015 6:17 PM
To: joellourie@gmail.com; beth@bblawsc.com
Cc: Wilson, David
Subject: Dam and Reservoir Safety Act

Senator Lourie and Representative Bernstein,

Today, Speaker Lucas pre-filed legislation related to the Dam and Reservoir Safety Act. Please let us know if we can 
provide you with any information about the bill or if we can be a resource in any other manner.

Thanks,
Katie

Katie Phillips
Legislative Affairs
SC Department of Health and Environmental Control
2100 Bull Street
Office (803) 898-9119
Mobile (803) 530-5679
Katie.Phillips@dhec.sc.gov
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